
From: Katie Becker <klbecker2@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 3, 2024 12:20 PM
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Cc: FOIAOfficer <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>
Subject: Re: FOIA Requests

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from klbecker2@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when clicking
links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Good Afternoon Mrs. Stearns,

I hope you are having a pleasant weekend.

Under the Freedom of Information Act, I kindly request the following information:

1.) A copy of the oath of office each school board member has sworn to uphold.

2.) a copy of the oath of office for the treasurer that they were sworn to uphold.

3.) a copy the school boards policies and procedures that they are required to follow as our public servants.

I look forward to your response and hope you have a wonderful weekend.

Katie Becker

Sent from my iPhone

> On Feb 2, 2024, at 2:06 PM, Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org> wrote:
> ﻿Hi Ms. Becker,
> You may send your FOIA request to the FOIAOfficer email address added to the "To" box above.
> Thank you,
> Julie Stearns, CPA
> Director of Business Services, CSBO
> Summit Hill School District 161
> 20100 South Spruce Drive
> Frankfort, IL. 60423
> (815)469-9103
> (779)279-7453
>
> The pages accompanying this e-mail originate from the school district of Summit Hill School District 161 and
may be confidential and/or privileged information. It is prohibited for anyone else to disclose, copy, distribute or
use the contents of this message if you are not the intended recipient. The contents may not be copied or
distributed without this disclaimer. It is believed that this email and any files are free of any virus or other defect.
However, it is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that it is virus free. No responsibility is accepted by
Summit Hill School District 161 for any loss or damage arising in any way from its use. If you received this

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


message in error, please delete the message and advise the sender by reply e-mail or at 815.469.9103. All
personal messages express views solely of the sender, which are not to be attributed to Summit Hill School
District 161.
>
> -----Original Message-----
> From: Katie Becker <klbecker2@gmail.com>
> Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 12:34 PM
> To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
> Subject: FOIA Requests
>
> [You don't often get email from klbecker2@gmail.com. Learn why this is important
at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]
>
> Caution: This is an external email and may include suspicious subject or content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact your IT Department
>
>
> Good Morning Mrs. Sterns,
>
>
> I hope you are having a great day. I was told that you would be the proper person to direct any FOIA requests
for school district 161. Before any of these requests are sent, could you please clarify whether there is a link to
send them through or should they be sent to this exact email address? Thank you for your timley response.
>
> Katie Becker
> Sent from my iPhone
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